
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
It has been lovely to welcome everyone back to another school year, our 
new families have settled in well and it has been great to walk around 
school and see the children working so hard in their new classes.  
Thank you for supporting our Uniform Policy, the children look so smart in 
their school uniforms and PE kits.  
At the start of a new school year, there are always lots of reminders of key 
routines or procedures. Our weekly newsletter is sent out every                 
Thursday, please read this as it does contain diary dates and a summary of             
important information.  
We have sent out a sheet with key diary dates for you, there will be dates 
added through the year, however this does give you an overview, which I 
hope that you will find helpful.  
I hope that you will be able to join us at as many of the events we have 
planned as possible. Working together really does make a difference. 
Have a lovely weekend, 

Best Wishes   

 

 

 

Principal  

 
 

Newsletter No.1    

School Site  
Big thanks must go to Mr Perrins and his team for working so hard to        
ensure that the school site  was sparkling clean for our return in                 
September.  
 
Parking  
As a polite reminder, please do not block the staff  gates at the end of 
the school day. This is the only entrance for emergency vehicle access.  
Furthermore, please do not move the no parking signs in order to park in 
front of the gates. Thank you for your support with this.  
 
Friday Worship 
You are more than welcome to join us on a Friday morning as we                
celebrate and worship together. We start our Worship at 8.55am and this 
will be from Friday 22nd September. 



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous academic year.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance through-

out the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

93% 93% 95% 95% 

94% 95% 95% 96% 

 PE Days  

Monday  Y2, Y4  

Tuesday  Y1, Y3, Y5  

Wednesday YR,Y2, Y4, Y6 

Thursday Y1,Y6,Y3,Y5 

Friday  YR 

25th September Whole School Flu 
Vaccinations 

29th September Macmillan Non Uniform Day
– Green Theme 

13th October Non Uniform Day– 
Donations for Harvest 

20th October Harvest Service 9.00am 

24th October Parent Meetings 

25th October Partent Meetings 

27th October School closes for Half Term 

6th November School re-opens 

22nd December School closes for Christmas 
Holidays 

8th January 
2024 

School re-opens 

9th February  School Closes for half term 

19th February School re-opens 

22nd March School closes for Easter 
holidays 

8th April School re-opens 

6th May Bank Holiday– School closed 

24th May School closes for half term 

10th June School re-opens 

19th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 


